27th July, 1964.

Dr. Geerge Robert Snow, F.R.S., Houston, Moorland Road, Budleigh, Salterton, DEVONENGLAND.

Dear Dr. Snew.

A pen friend of mine Prof. T.A. Davis has mentioned you in a recent letter. Apparently you have knowledge about German papers near the turn of the century. These relate in some way to growth of vines on supports and along the ground. I would be interested to learn the exact references so that I may gain an entry to the appropriate literature.

Enclosed is a regaint of mine entitled "Reversed Bonn Vines". A more sephisticated article will appear in the next issue of the Journal of Genetics.

Your consideration, comments and advice will be appreciated by me.

Yours faithfully,

Grote Reber